Dear Loudoun Soccer Travel Families,

Thank you for your patience while we finalized ordering details for our new adidas uniform kits. We are excited to get started on our new season!

The Soccer Post Uniform site is OPEN NOW.

Families who order by CLOSE OF BUSINESS ON WEDNESDAY, JULY 12

will receive their kits before August tournaments.

(Orders received after this date may not arrive in time for August play.)

Important Details:

- Ordering. You will receive an email link directly from Soccer Post's Team Uniform Orders platform
 (customercare@teamuniformorders.com). The link will be emailed to the address associated with your
 player(s)' Loudoun Soccer account. If you don't receive your link by 5 pm today, June 30 (check Spam/Clutter
 as well!), please contact the Soccer Post Team Support Hotline (see contact information below) for assistance.
- <u>Sizing. You can use the adidas sizing chart to choose sizes for your player(s)</u>. For families wishing to try on samples, Soccer Post will be holding try on events on Saturday, July 8, from 12 pm to 8 pm, and Sunday, July 9, from 9 am to 5 pm at the Fairfield Inn & Suites at Dulles Airport, 2300 Indian Creek Drive, Sterling, VA.
- <u>Multiple Players</u>. Due to differences in team packages, families with multiple players will receive individual
 emails specific to each player. (For example, if you have two Loudoun Travel players, you will receive two
 separate order emails.)
- Optional Gear. Optional/additional items will be available for purchase as well as the items designated on the mandatory kit.
- GK Kits. The customized ordering link for dedicated GKs will take families to the GK kit. If your child is a
 dedicated GK who received a link to the field player kit, please email travelinfo@loudounsoccer.com for
 assistance.
- <u>Jersey Numbers</u>. Jersey numbers are assigned by the Club and have already been included in the database. No need to include a jersey number in your order.
- <u>Delivery</u>. Orders will be delivered within 4-6 weeks via UPS according to order date. Orders may arrive earlier than promised.
- <u>Customer Service</u>. Soccer Post team support is available M-F from 8:30 am to 5:30 pm EST at <u>teamsupport@soccerpost.com</u> or 888-585-SPFC (888-585-7732). Please direct all issues with the ordering system to Soccer Post.
- <u>Financial Assistance Ordering</u>. Families receiving Financial Assistance will also receive a separate email with additional ordering instructions. PLEASE WAIT TO RECEIVE THIS FA-SPECIFIC EMAIL BEFORE ORDERING.
- <u>Preseason Training</u>. Returning Loudoun players should wear their current training gear until their new gear arrives. Players new to the Club should to wear their black tryout shirt, or a dark gray or black shirt, with black shorts and black socks until their new gear arrives.

Thanks again for your patience, and for being a part of the Loudoun Soccer Travel program! Have a great summer!

LOUDOUN SOCCER